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May 28, 1971

Miss Carol Jackson
337 West 71st Street
New York, New York 10023

Dear Niss Jackson:
Thank you for your letter.
We hope to publish your comments in our Letters

Column, but must warn you that this may be im~
possible, since we are able to print only a small

" proportion of the letters received.

In any case, we appreciate your interest in
The Times which prompted you to write us.

Very truly yours,

\:OLLK_ VexjkiLkéL

John Leonard
Editor
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